June 5, 2018

City of Pembroke Pines
Environmental Services
Attn: Mr. Karl Kennedy
8300 S. Palm Drive
Pembroke Pines, FL 33025

Re:  Centra Falls — Phase |
Engineering Certification — Bldgs 1-16 and associated site work

Dear Mr. Kennedy,

[ am writing this letter to inform you that the engineering scope of work performed for this project,
and under this permit, is substantially complete, with the exception of building 17 and the western
portion of the retention area. To the best of our knowledge and belief the infrastructure was
constructed in substantial compliance with the approved plans and said work was performed in
accordance with the guidelines set forth in this permit. As per the approved plans, the water, sewer,
paving and drainage for this project will remain privately owned and maintained.
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Should you have any additional questions or require any additional information, please do not
hesitate to contact me at (954) 202-7000.



